DRAFT
LPA PTO May 19, 2015, General Meeting Minutes

Meeting was called to order at approximately 6pm.

In attendance: Numerous LPA parents, Cathy R., Heather L., Erin A., Erin G., Robyn C,,
Michelle S., and Judith T.

Mrs. Thayer presented the slate for 2015/2016 PTO Executive Board with no objections:
President: Erin Gulden

VP Fundraising: Erin Archer

VP Membership: Brooke Abitabilo

Treasurer: William Li

Secretary: Robyn Cebulko

Meeting adjourned at approximately 6:05pm.

Next meeting is 9am, Tuesday, May 26t at LPA.



